
To the Council officer,

Thank you, Pittwater Offshore Newsletter, for this opportunity to voice my opinion on the proposed 
extension to the massive Pasadena Restaurant.

While Council comes down hard on offshore residents for perceived minor non-compliance, it turns a 
blind eye to the travesty that is the Pasadena project. 

I don’t imagine our humble––but earnest––protests against the untenable parking situation posed by 
Pasadena customers will stand a chance against the mighty forces of capitalism and bureaucracy but 
I’m weighing in, for what it’s worth.

And seriously questioning what the Hell is going on between Council and Pasadena proprietors that 
facilitates the dream run the Pasadena enjoys!!

Yours truly,
Jan Murray
91 Florence Trce, SCOTLAND ISLAND

http://www.janmurray.com
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